
WOODLAND WEST HOA 
January 12th, 2016 

5:30PM 
 
 
Old Business 
 

 Bed Bug Inspections will start around 9 am Monday, October 12th, 2015 followed by Pest 
Control (which generally starts around 12 pm – 1pm).  

 Fire Inspections were conducted and we passed without any known issues.  

 Carpets were cleaned September 2016 in ALL buildings  

 Removed old trash cans and placed new ones in its place with lids on them. Thoughts? 

 Jetz contract has been signed and machines have been updated in all buildings. I have a 
request put out to place the dryer times back to 60 minutes instead of 50 minutes.  

 Garage 11 gutter has been fixed and repaired. Garage 24 has been fixed and repaired.  

 Pool Vote Results:  
o Pool Demolition – Total Votes – 7 
o Pool Repair – Total Votes – 10 

 Unspent maintenance costs for 2015. These funds going towards pool repair 
for 2016.  

 Building B & C Lighting – MidAmerican Rebate is done after this year.  

 Camera discussion (Still in progress) 

 HOA Election Discussion 
 
New Business 

 Bed Bug Inspections will start around 9 am Monday, January 11th, 2016 followed by Pest 
Control (which generally starts around 12 pm – 1pm).  

 Building B/C new lighting has been installed.  

 Thoughts on changing the building codes once a year?  

 Wired Smoke Alarms Building B. If your smoke alarm is wired and we contact you to enter 
your unit we will need to enter your unit to look at the smoke alarm. Do not take these down. 
If there is an issue with it and you cannot correct the issue contact us directly and set up a 
time for us to enter.  

 There will be a temp to cover my position while I’m out of the office, welcoming a new 
member to the family. She is scheduled to start later this month. Please feel free to stop by 
and introduce yourself.  

 Pool Repairs – Have been scheduled for spring. Depending on weather it could be a little 
earlier or a little later than May 1st, 2016.  

 HOA Election Discussion 
 
Financials 
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Buildings were cleaned September 2015. Not 2016. 
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Received positive feedback regarding the lights. 
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HOA like this idea. Will be sending notice out to get code changed. 
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Will be sending out an email within the next couple of months to see if anyone is interested in 
being on the HOA board and hold an election since one hasn't been done in a while. 
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Please see attached financials. There are some questions about the financials which management is currently looking into. 
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